
 
Progress on Yearplan 

- I contacted Rob Curran, the MUSC Maintenance Coordinator to get an update on 
the MUSC extension cord project. We are waiting for the electrician to ensure 
that the correct power supplies are used to help with the extension cord project. 
Once the electrician approves, we should have the extension cords running 
throughout MUSC 

- On August 31st, we elected our Arts and Science SRA Observer 
- We have been using our Instagram page to promote McMaster events that were 

running during the summer. With the newly elected SRA Observer, there will be 
more community engagement using social media platforms  

 
Past Events, Projects, & Activities  

- Held an election and elected our Arts and Science SRA Observer 
 
Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  

- The SRA Observer and I will be contacting Mills services to continue working on 
silent study space project  

- We will be meeting with the Artsci program director, Dr. Marquis, and SASS 
presidents to discuss steps to help make the Artsci space more inclusive 

- Meet with SASS presidents to discuss events that could promote Artsci SRA 
engagement 

- Meeting with the electrician next week for the extension cord project 
- Will be starting reach out hours, and will be sending out an email using the Artsci 

SRA email to all Artsci students with a feedback form for them to fill out 
 
Outreach & Promotions 

- Used the Artsci Instagram page throughout summer to post on events and 
services happening on campus 

- The SRA Observer and I will be creating a feedback form to post on social media 
platforms 

 
Successes 

- Listed above!  
 
 

Current Challenges 

. 
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- Understanding the process to getting a budget approved for the projects 
requiring funding  
 

Other 
- If there are any other caucuses that would like to collaborate on the Mills Silent 

Study space project, please email or message me!  
 
 
Best, 
 
Priya John 
SRA Arts and Science Caucus Leader 
McMaster Students Union 
sraartsci@msu.mcmaster.ca 
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